
TO: Mayor and City Council 

FROM: Dan Howard, Public Works Director 

SUBJECT: “No Outlet” Street Sign State Street West 

MEETING DATE: Tuesday, October 18, 2022 

 

BACKGROUND 

A request was made by a resident to add a “No Outlet” sign to State 

Street West at 3rd Street North.   Please discuss possible placement of 

this sign.  Street map attached. 

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 

Motion and approval to allow the installation of a “No Outlet” sign on 

State Street West at 3rd Street North as recommended by the Public 

Works Commission. 




